
 

 

 
 

THE AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL MINORITY-OWNED AND 
WOMEN-OWNED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE AND SMALL 

BUSINESS COUNCIL COMMITTEE 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
The Austin City Council Minority-Owned and Women-Owned Business Enterprise and 
Small Business Council Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 11, 2014 has 
been cancelled. 
 
For more information on the Council Committee, please contact Kristi Samilpa at (512) 
974-7650. 


